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PrinciPal’s Message 

The NSS family has seen remarkable achievements 

this year, with our college actively engaged in both 

educational and social endeavors throughout. 

Despite these accomplishments, they have often gone 

unnoticed by the wider public and authorities due to 

a lack of proper showcasing or dissemination. 

Credit for these successes belongs to the dedicated 

staff and their collaborative efforts. As the saying 

goes, "If you want to go fast, walk alone; if you want 

to go far, walk together." 

I am delighted to announce the launch of our College 

Newsletter. This initiative will serve as a platform to 

highlight the diverse activities taking place on 

campus. Moreover, it fosters teamwork, an essential 

skill in today's competitive world. 

The Newsletter provides a medium to showcase the 

academic achievements and merits of our faculty, 

thereby promoting a culture of documentation 

within the institute. By offering a broader visibility 

and dimension to campus life, it is sure to make a 

lasting impact on its readers. 

Dr. Chandra Purkaystha 

(Principal) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Editorial 
 

The College Magazine team diligently crafts a 

Newsletter twice a year, corresponding with each 

semester. The current Newsletter stands as a 

testament to our dedication and influence. It 

encapsulates the myriad activities and progressions 

within the NSS family, providing a snapshot for all 

involved. 

 

Year after year, our team, comprised of editors, 

designers, photographers, and correspondents, 

alongside creative contributions from students, 

tirelessly works to document happenings both within 

and outside the college campus. Effective 

communication is vital for institutional progress, and 

this Newsletter serves as a conduit for strengthening 

connections, fostering awareness, and facilitating 

cohesion among us. 

 

In essence, it offers a concise yet authentic glimpse 

into college life. While this issue marks just the 

beginning of our journey, it symbolizes a step 

forward towards growth and achievement. As we 

embark on this path, let us draw inspiration from 

this inaugural Newsletter, filled with optimism, 

confidence, and mutual trust. Happy Reading!- 

 

          Dr. Amar Uttam Sontakke 

                                                 (Editor) 
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